
From: Darling Downs Environment Council info@ddec.org.au
Subject: DDEC's June Newsletter

Date: 2 June 2025 at 2:56 pm
To: palbion@me.com

Dear Peter,
 
Welcome to the June Newsletter of the Darling Downs Environment Council.
 
We have been very busy lately with the Protect Trees Toowoomba campaign ramping up as
we get closer to the new planning scheme being released later in the year. See a full update
about the campaign below. 
 
In other local news a proposed concept plan has been developed for 5.5km of paths and safe
road crossings to connect the East Creek Cycleway at Margaret Street in Toowoomba’s CBD,
to the Highfields Bikeway at the John French VC Bridge on the New England Highway via
TRC’s proposed Railway Parklands Precinct. More information available here. 
 
In state wide news we are welcoming 8,700 hectares of expansion to national parks mainly in
the north of Queensland. The addition to Queensland’s national parks and nature refuges will
secure more protected areas for the State’s endangered species, the Wet Tropics
ecosystems, biodiversity and threatened flora. The state Government is also focussed on
improving the management of protected areas, with an additional 150 Queensland Parks and
Wildlife Service rangers, and a $118 million boost to support habitat restoration and
conservation projects. 
 
We are currently seeking suggestions for our next Nature Drinks event, if you know a
inspiring local speaker about sustainability and environmental issues you can recommend
please get in touch. 
 
Finally, I want to finish on recommending The Emerald podcast that I have gotten into lately.
Its hard to put into words but is broadly about reconnecting to nature in the context of todays
world. Check it out here. 
 

For the earth,

Ahri Tallon

Darling Downs Environment Council Coordinator. 
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DDEC Updates

Protect Trees Toowoomba Campaign Update

Lots has been happening in the Protect Trees Toowoomba campaign to get significant
habitat  tree protections as part of the new planning scheme and a Natural Assets Local Law
to allow the community to nominate significant trees in the urban environment as well.
 
A few weeks ago we had Deputy Mayor Rebecca Vonhoff and Scot McPhie speak at a forum
in Highfields with over 60 people attending. 25 new volunteers signed up to get involved
giving our volunteer organisers Dhari and Deb lots of work to do following people up. Then
last weekend we had 10 volunteers get together in Highfields for a conversations training
session and door knock. There was lots of support in the community with multiple residents
taking tree keeper signs.
 
Our next working group meeting is Tuesday the 3rd at 5.30pm at the Eco Hut. Email for more
information.
 

Tree Keeper Communities Highfields Doorknock #2

Join us for our second Protect Trees Toowoomba's Tree Keeper Community doorknocking
training and knocking session in Highfields
 
Last time was very successful with lots of support out there in the community.
For people who are new to the doorknocking and did not make it last time we will start at
1.30pm for a 45min training.
 
Then from 2.15 existing doorknockers who came last time and do not feel they need another
training are welcomed to arrive before we go out again.
 
We hope to do some door-knocking on the day so bring walking shoes and water.

RSVP Here to attend the doorknock on the 15th of June
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Nominate A Group or Individual for an Environmental
Award

 
We’re now inviting nominations for individuals, groups, and projects that have made a
meaningful contribution to the environment, climate action, or community well-being across
the Darling Downs. Nominations can go into the lifetime achievement individual, annual
achievement individual or annual achievement group/project categories. 
 
Whether it’s restoring ecosystems, advocating for nature, leading on climate, or inspiring
others — if you know someone who deserves recognition, please nominate them.
 
Everyone nominated will be recognised for their unique contribution, and each recipient will
be honoured at the DDEC AGM.
 
The AGM will be held Saturday the 16th of August from 2pm. 
 
Nominations close: Wednesday, 31 July 2025
Submit your nomination here: https://forms.gle/Fs9Nt5zcNpAwCxbC7

Greening Toowoomba Project Seeking Core Team
Volunteers
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Volunteers

Local active citizen Andrew Reeson has teamed up with DDEC to put forward a proposal to
Toowoomba Regional Council to get the community involved in street tree planting.
 
There are details to still be worked out before its all systems go but the council parks team
seems keen to work with the community. We are now seeking expressions of interest from
people to be part of the core team of what will be called "Greening Toowoomba" for a pilot
project. If this is something that might interest you take a look at the roles we are looking to fill
here about email Andrew with your expression of interest, detailing a bit about your suitability
and capacity for the role. Email Andrew at: andrew@andrewreeson.com 

DDEC Eco Hut Gardening Bee's

We have been making progress towards improving the gardens around the DDEC building. If
you would like to be notified about upcoming gardening bees please send us an email back
and we will put you on the update list.
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Help DDEC Earn when you return

 
When taking your eligible recyclable containers to a container refund point you can donate
the proceeds to DDEC by using our member number (C10571344)– that’s twice the impact
for the environment!
 
Glass wine and spirit bottles from 150ml to 3L are now accepted for a 10-cent refund at
container refund points across Queensland.

Good News Story!

The legends at Friends of Apex Park put up a sign calling out for volunteers and a huge crew
of Bangladeshi community members have been turning up every month ever since helping
with some of the heavy labour jobs!



with some of the heavy labour jobs!

Upcoming DDEC Events

Full Moon Winter Warmer
 
Hosted by Protect Trees Toowoomba and DDEC
Friday 11 July
5:30pm – 8:30pm



5:30pm – 8:30pm
Downs Community Environment Centre, Buru Dain Dan Eco Hut
1a Heller St Rangeville
 
Join us for an evening of music, poetry, fire warmth, hearty food and drinks and community to
warm our hearts on a full moon winter night and raise funds for tree protections and native
wildlife carers in our region. 

Let’s warm up winter together for a great cause! 
 
P.s. We are looking for volunteers to make deserts to sell at the event, to help on the night
and lend us fairy lights and or lanterns for the event as well. 

Get Tickets Here!

Community Events

Deongwar Campaign Social Catch Up and Next
Steps Chat

On 11 June the Save Deongwar Campaign is getting together with Protected Areas
Campaigner Nicky Moffat and Nature Organiser Hayley Troupe from the Queensland
Conservation Council for a social catch up to chat about how we can build momentum to get
Deongwar permanently protected.
 
After we finish up at Anglican Church Hall around 11.30, Nicky, Hayley and I will be heading
to the Esk Grand Hotel to get a bite to eat.
 
Would be great if you could join us.
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Would be great if you could join us.
 
Where - Anglican Church Hall*, Esk.
 
When - 9.30am to 11.30am.
 
Map - *https://maps.app.goo.gl/SUoymkUhFKCCEJoQ9
 

RSVP Here

Say no to Origin’s Gas Security Supply Project

In 2022, Origin withdrew from their mega gas projects Kimberley, the Beetaloo Basin and the
Channel Country in Western Queensland because of concern from customers, staff,
shareholders and the broader community. We need to build community concern about this
Gas Security Supply Project.
 
What you need to know about Origin’s Gas Security Supply Project: It’s a carbon bomb -
responsible for up to 435 million tonnes of greenhouse gas emissions It will clear over 1300
hectares of habitat for the endangered koala Origin is currently supplying gas cheaper to
Chinese markets than Australian householders Origin’s LNG processing facility at Gladstone
is the 10th largest emitter in Australia - this gas development will keep it emitting until 2061.
 
Can you join us to learn about how you can be part of the community movement opposing
this climate and water disaster for Queensland?
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this climate and water disaster for Queensland?
 
We're also running a webinar about the project and the campaign against it Thursday 12th
June at 12pm - 1pm - if you're keen to learn more!

RSVP to the webinar here!

Pencil Drawing & Poetry Competition 2025

A fun pencil drawing and poetry competition for kids aged 6 to 12 in the Toowoomba area!
There are tons of awesome prizes up for grabs, so why not give it a go?
 
Download the entry form here.
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Become a member of the Australian Youth Climate
Coalition Toowoomba!

The Australian Youth Climate Coalition is Australia’s largest youth-run organisation, their
mission is to build a movement of young people leading solutions to the climate crisis.

Young people have the most to lose from climate change, but we also have a lot to gain.
Climate change is our best opportunity to create a world that works for everyone, not just a
few. We can power our lives with the wind and sun, and ensure access to clean energy and
job opportunities for all.

Scan the above QR code and find more information on the AYCC Toowoomba website here.

Climate Change Duty of Care Bill

 
Join the 25,629 people already supporting the bill!
 
We all know the decisions we make today affect our future. When those decisions are made
by politicians, they affect all of us.
When it comes to climate change, politicians and policy makers still aren’t acting in the best
interests of young people and future generations.
We need to act now if we want to protect the people and places we love.
We support the Climate Change Amendment (Duty of Care and Intergenerational Equity) Bill
2023 which imposes a statutory duty on decision makers:

1. To consider the likely impact of decisions that could harm the climate on the health
and wellbeing of current and future children as the paramount consideration; and

2. Not to make a decision that could harm the climate if the decision poses a material
risk of harm to the health and wellbeing of current and future children in Australia.

Sign the undersigned call on the federal parliament to pass legislation that imposes
this Duty of Care and act now if we want to protect the people and places we love.

Sign the Call Here
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Landmark ‘Greenwashing’ Legal Case over ‘Carbon Neutral’
product closes with EnergyAustralia apology to customers

In a landmark greenwashing legal case brought by Parents for Climate, EnergyAustralia has
publicly acknowledged that offsets do not undo the harms of burning fossil fuels and
apologised to more than 400,000 customers of its ‘Go Neutral’ carbon offsetting product.

Parents for Climate welcomes this acknowledgement and apology from EnergyAustralia,
marking a major win.  It is the first legal case of its kind in the country to protect the public
from “carbon neutral” greenwashing. 

The settlement is a groundbreaking resolution to this historic legal action, and represents a
significant step forward in holding companies accountable for environmental claims.

See EnergyAustralia's Public Statement Here

See Parents for Climate's Full Media Release Here
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Powering Up Potential:
New Oxfam Just Energy Transition Report

Today Oxfam Australia has launched a new report Powering Up Potential which examines
how Australia’s international commitments across trade, export finance, sovereign wealth
funds, development assistance and multilateral negotiations contribute to a just energy
transition. 
 
Oxfam Australia analysed almost 70 policy documents relating to our international policies
and investments and have found that Australia’s support of a just energy transition
internationally is inconsistent, and in many cases weak or absent. 
 
The choices Australia makes now will shape the global energy system for decades. 
 
Oxfam’s key recommendations for the Australian Government: 

Significantly increasing grant-based climate finance to low-income countries to
support access to renewable energy for all, including direct support for community-
owned projects.
Creating a new DFAT climate change action strategy with just energy transition
principles embedded in it and a clear commitment to end all coal, oil and gas project
finance.
Establishing an interdepartmental taskforce within government to align trade,
finance, climate and development policies with a just energy transition. 

Read Full Powering Up Potential Report Here 

Public Consultation Open for Queensland's
Agriculture 25 Year Blueprint:

The Department of Primary Industries (DPI) has commenced public consultation on their
draft 25 year Blueprint for Queensland Primary Industries (attached).
 
They are seeking feedback and input from a broad range of agricultural stakeholders.
 

https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.XaF8mXqsA6b2dSPmhsleMd15n-oSkG56k607fIqjCqOkAkdjtyjGEQjLpx5cYuTq6gqZGKkP133U4sGCxlplwifETVt5rNiGS_i2QNuPm69h9vVA_-wX3h_3l4s47vQkiZnfxNcDY3JOiNlOAb-mlgwFAtcT8JbdQPhz1JKY_F_XJ71-LtTPczBu-hc2mFsG_-7JfzxT0Qun73XdX3UBa4HcwjSWvgpR59ZYjT8Lt1TNnTBiIfLtynw-XIXCiOISybQVH_w7nx4d-NNCP0DIvBn16Z6Yiw-0l0IVfvtkFW8fFrxSOa3wMG7VTq1TzU26yRK5mgeUId3fbuApDkdF4Q/4h0/TKkrAVBcTYO3KTscTrJ4dQ/h14/h001.49_5Mksyd0USd6JCaYUtYdpZNiQhg10FO1F7l-xyAS8


 
This can be done via:
 
         1.   An online survey - webpage with dates for consultation sessions and online survey: 
          Department of Primary Industries | Queensland primary industries 25-year blueprint
 
         2.   Regional Information Sessions (Toowoomba being our closest):
 
          Toowoomba information session
          12 noon – 3.00 pm, Tuesday 3 June 2025
          The Oaks, 25 Annand Street, Toowoomba QLD 4350
          RSVP
 

         3.   A drop-in information hub at Farm Fest from 3rd - 5th June.

          Closing date for public consultation is 5pm on Monday 9th June 2025.
 
The State Interest – Agriculture, under the State Planning Policy is very strong and worth
referring to if you were thinking of doing a submission to the draft Blueprint.

New live tracking reveals Queensland's coal power
riddled with breakdowns and energy failures

Reliability Watch is a new initiative launched by the Queensland Conservation Council,
Nature Conservation Council of NSW, and Environment Victoria to live-track the breakdowns
of Australia’s ageing coal units.

https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.yjJN_MEbNx94PLaWzZ6hW4FcWT1lgsb9csBXSApEqjf2Hi5-RD83zWWiwV1C3tEC9gmrQKphMFD5Kb-IxmRwuPhA0i-brlXUqz1mn3HLRA4909Ws-mKSIlTSjy6xZwud1uWX34QGGKGFbRR-tkIw5wf5jC1_R6wz9eO8eTbEMNCRn1oBKxLHCZAyO7hnh4QrWYlfZ3P3gztuSem2V-yPj8A5MLCWAEE3_OlG4C7I6wHDxYitY-pdEh3nf2eRBQxeDC02ctuc30VEzgiaYdJptKg6oBjP4tkF-bA-HqMe_Nw/4h0/TKkrAVBcTYO3KTscTrJ4dQ/h15/h001.9DkFleT8gkufSWjNOMpPAqVfnEOnKXAbx2XwJg3rBgQ
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.XaF8mXqsA6b2dSPmhsleMfmlNIJNf2HTQL6f_0MMwrwDqMHEfK1ovz4LtllW4hAk2n22h14YCAzyzsv2UCdmHZ5ChLw2A-FGr_gk8m-pOnm4V-eDMTnp9Vs-L-eb4qridx_WV0fuwiedVxtZfFX598WN_0_mQ_UH1Hg5bD86ttSfN13EWKXFRDS1CxH8ASeXZZHiSBn8rwk_TOgLMPBtSeOvryqZR6ReHEAdW3nSGPu70mZPvlv4D6WLWo_U1zAXApUQZ8tH8qcCRo02c2ydtRxehpvwRlID9UWFhuAIn2OXSOGxR0Hvo_uLiO5Kvj-zrZoh_ll3lj7FYs5SgC9ZkBqpaTiFlMRDmbO-oZepnNjt6fHPHOhD9ZMdR_uKTra9/4h0/TKkrAVBcTYO3KTscTrJ4dQ/h16/h001.1qouSXwycbgJlcPiq8NfulzR5eIRtyYB7R5z1mB2LqQ
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.yjJN_MEbNx94PLaWzZ6hW6H67RwFH7neVFlVOzcxztpNR2JM3dPA3yuAbBO7ej5c-G-ZrTqe-Zm82fD3FuReebeAbZCtJlQ_BVLB5NhB_dWuAv7u9pvxHyWdLAEAiRrX42cCzsxRy4EZ0q2YNNH2enTi3Zxox7kuOu5ETR_0VyPCOsBj2ZOyFRNZILGb_x-_k-tes4ulgipsqcajXZN1jTqT54LEhE6mcA-3cdeFPZnpvlPG0w8fX3emcSMlDgPX8Z7y7xejNAirEjcdqzyLRq5dpNHoMDMKHGYLsrWv79ydOiFGaDEW12-EbtjhTqfb6qmF0pV84q1DW_OBQqernQ/4h0/TKkrAVBcTYO3KTscTrJ4dQ/h17/h001.DHkIUf14eBQoK_Vaj1V5LXT4V4w9ax-E4Hc5_hzRMoQ
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.yjJN_MEbNx94PLaWzZ6hW3EQPeBQdDTGAfRvt7Ol_hL33wjzzcuz7K_Jwq4YVwTsnNn5-Dro9qI4g7_ympa0D3vMVJwshZA-mETtGyI7y61czpzdmKFrwE0-jGvy8l05he73u6kOSc5Jlo9NhZoawWs7p7YoebNPlO4StmgS7RS2LpIaYvuA1IFMlRxRfni60eWtfXLbopSyCV6gEH3jaEKB9UWZMvPAAC4Y22eg0NXMWiXje_oUxQek3BpVj8CuFP_3gynvfOD0dxXY59nxcZNWNh56yqziAg8Spo6rmvMGcZPwRNdlZi4X90r3Ltkp/4h0/TKkrAVBcTYO3KTscTrJ4dQ/h18/h001.rrQUf_rjxyrHonSFiBfu517KTJ3_FUW8EffB_AHUnDM


of Australia’s ageing coal units.
 
Key findings for Qld (see report here):

Qld coal broke down a staggering 78 times over the summer period (6 months Oct
to March).
The analysis shows there is a correlation between higher prices and the
unreliability of coal.
The Qld Gov is getting the productivity commission to review the coal closure
schedule, slowly edging away from 75%. Today's findings from Reliability Watch
show you simply cannot rely on coal for longer.

Visit Reliability Watch Here

QLD renewable legislation changes: solar code, social
impact, community benefit agreements

Queensland's Planning Minister Jarrod Bleijie introduced more changes to renewables
regulations through the Planning (Social Impact and Community Benefit) and Other
Legislation Regulation 2025. 
 
The top line is that this will make a large-scale solar code (State Code 26) under the Planning
Regulations and require:

large-scale wind and solar projects to complete a social impact assessment 
projects to have a community benefit agreement signed with local council before
applying for state development approval
better public notification of renewable energy projects

State Code 26 and the proposed bill are open for consultation until Tuesday 3 June 2025. 

See Information on Changes to Renewables Regulations Here 

Climate Council's new report: What was the role of
climate in this election?

https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.XaF8mXqsA6b2dSPmhsleMYy1UNF2e9GA0AxmbKbYhrXZB34ZF1MapyRrtzTS3QXQOiGA5cEmKwnOEEtcBEbDDrUiZq9PZaS_IX3Pi1iiYQGKwfAV-rW0BbgXi482OSnh-WOUOGqVbsfH7nF5IqDFNO-TFb0l6d2kkS-JuN7ibZWfpQW1P11QbeDCHFwjAKmYTw_2ePweGjIOiRA8QDlFXF0-CkdCwpRhPClK8uueJRCvjrfrYws1WJA8pmt88kuuml4fFq80NuRZrsm9dGr7Yg/4h0/TKkrAVBcTYO3KTscTrJ4dQ/h20/h001.M19wpu5Z4JgEOlvzVLeiSMArnW0PeITcY98-x8k_BcA
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.XaF8mXqsA6b2dSPmhsleMbK2BAtr0TP0KU_3_sVi4i-LrtoBxPgmWgLtoSYfrxyuSUEqO38ZtY4BaOM9AQcvJbRKbVus7AfOx5ns3dxNHiQl5anraKMLGfHHrb_Zxl2NJJLocrZcYDjHN-7ECW64VE-9VJNdf3wAV1G5UEbzQZKB3ZuoPrHfa5HL9IFFmdS8AHfKAwmT9ccVgjMq6Un8Pu3OrKCUSyfqtGky2sIbgLChNuvFavCn-D6gkxAT3BHeBOvKt4kxpNp07A4UP6_mq8bRoZnCO1MZo742zJqP5WfRdNHblxuYP4wX0nI-TmrJ/4h0/TKkrAVBcTYO3KTscTrJ4dQ/h23/h001.V2g4n7H6baDWmyorz63kyrstoZ4tPlhhby_8vZYblkw
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.yjJN_MEbNx94PLaWzZ6hW1GJm7fH52LAiTq9C8yR9M_D_relFmZrGamVBwXJ4J9U7FkCJ6RoxnOtSE6dJDxFrZ0z3PwvsDW77ARET_MI3f0Z1gtzifo7wgmZH65cOipscVmAihXXhPP7PSLn1qEPkpNXgIjS9AnFys13ZosaFzILe1LhttXD1NMoB7aRoQC2GYKVauDdfKT__qMzwS_HN4m6aCojzfsICHTtcX8OdqOuWl3TGTbURND2e_x26ZMLEnflG-CKAy6-ZPZ-td-UuaGzXYbBCeKXGO03CcpqmRIUAxsCWTvNQK7LXGxW9R4R/4h0/TKkrAVBcTYO3KTscTrJ4dQ/h19/h001.1aJ50qJu67c0mdcVFG9-iODuxuA5DEABGYva4yYIP8c
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.XaF8mXqsA6b2dSPmhsleMbK2BAtr0TP0KU_3_sVi4i-s7cUw6LTJcdBRy-gIWmUEKJU-YhnyqvXDFdkIXrHQnHWJbvPABzlx2nM2qCt7HfQ-bp9id9WZhrEqX1ni6qR7i7l28MoUpv97PMJGQMD49CIMrwsgMK9pWmkRMv2fqeQuaq-oPJ_AHtfCtIExriyND9Q23UP39qBsVfGqfmKOm1ipAZTR4e0KJo9pO7hjzUNgmJOVwz4esGLYjel5NSYttQxPWg04qmBPHxPtH3Zv9-Gs6zzUwiKFtd6abzNRcncsZXe6YaM54Wn6r06YIesX/4h0/TKkrAVBcTYO3KTscTrJ4dQ/h21/h001.4WsLqnQzzBG35uult6Ro6rzsS5bIT87-tZKjQxzP6aY
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.XaF8mXqsA6b2dSPmhsleMbK2BAtr0TP0KU_3_sVi4i-s7cUw6LTJcdBRy-gIWmUEKJU-YhnyqvXDFdkIXrHQnC6w-PSWcD5MQH3jz2udYm3dsgw_g3vpk0Kc1ZAAWvGaVJOs2dfgLU6pSpY7Q5inN-uaDjmWnw6VyEpBy3VFr-VvgxgghnkeOWv-CezJ3hrC7LMv_yOtOmSEiG1LxQRhWfdYHLaJYlubyeX8lSyq__KGbe9WsAliaTHOhlUck1BBuC7bd7Bdwgd06wKuP6to86soJ7spf0RS7SVemi7kxvc5ya_DAoxa6XIhdQPVINKNKyWrq_UnG7gmG_PL1Fm6HAaQaHb3qNPVz5uyRyenYyLggqBVaWNeE7-6gf9tIOUD/4h0/TKkrAVBcTYO3KTscTrJ4dQ/h22/h001.FCFCsrN9dYN70n3k-vXOa3XdeY3BQU1d1ZljjK19rcE


This election was one for the history books, with Labor securing its largest majority since
World War II. Lots of people in our community have questions about what the result
means. Climate Council has answered these questions in their analysis Election 2025:
Unpacking the impact of climate and energy on Australian voters.
 
One thing is clear: Australians voted for a future powered by renewables, and
overwhelmingly rejected nuclear and polluting policies that would have taken us backwards.
 
Other key insights from Climate Council's analysis:

Climate change is now a permanent fixture of Australian elections, and a large
voting bloc prioritises climate champions at the ballot box. 

The Federal Coalition’s sweeping defeat points to the party being
unelectable until it advances credible climate and energy policies. 

Australians have given the Albanese Labor Government a strong mandate to roll
out more renewable power and storage, better regulate polluters, and set new,
stronger climate targets. 

Read Election Analysis Here

Queensland Government’s nine new fracking gasfields
being sold on the basis of lies, will cause climate harm

The Queensland Conservation Council has today criticized the Queensland Government for
their announcement of nine new fracking gas fields across 16,000 sq km of land in the
Cooper/Eromanga and Bowen/Surat basins.
 
See what Queensland Conservation Council Director Dave Copeman responded here

https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.XaF8mXqsA6b2dSPmhsleMXktTXLU1Yme9tBrOEgWY5y3P08IZs1oh9sSz3wQdslvMMAu9Uv9kMXFIB_t21cXLaQB4egRgctNPvmigcBL_oRhVavjDwqoh6MpIvKMAfXmx9qPF-QNQvIGKx1ugQnwcD0Qzkgjw6vauryMu9IyQ4TlDoyoh5S1BiwUAXYijhV21G_OiCEeYjoXcVWLqwRV062FtLlbi6t_qzBwYYxOCIo0c7OVU3QC6uxQnEYPDjmjwvZNN2EnmhqYOhnlrAQ-j-U_Bsv8ZLF6qLK-tHrr7Ax2drGn9Fq7siwcklEakujSUO1BnEbPwEHxmvLvMGRiZ7TRQGoPVQsYiqOHhx-4_ahEtIAUlLA3oa76XxhIu3RJjlyDWFovBWdwy1hEz0P8U3Uvm5u576zh8lBvcOWxmnUgPckdprMG5WBf875r1RlPCM0TbkJicASpupdeIZy-zHd4wuh0tZ-GwUvQYiJ3LJ4rZQ9QrkMTPj4Hs8v7RdSo/4h0/TKkrAVBcTYO3KTscTrJ4dQ/h24/h001.DwwA7f4I9WqwwfPCNW1j8hMrxzMbukHH3xA-SL5ceOc
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.XaF8mXqsA6b2dSPmhsleMUzBOWAT6Q8Uyk7_l7OyFwO5mtD10_Q8sASM9qGRz_XcmfN1YbM8GpO3hGj-gtaSARZsoYfldsdSMzMhiwJf_s1bo-Srwmh1umeEA2espFOgp5ldVQB8MlnoavQocO_E7bsCoVOkkEPi_j4uQ_h1PT6j9T71QUN9aCQiQVMHktW5vw_w7AeWq7PWbJUFM1g0Bq0fKzAjOYQAz5Lr_1S65p-D4XUl3OQwrL25AgrW4TKsjyUtvcP1UnKzJ3anT3kwUXQk_pFO61BzlnuREGcwNxTxCzgfy-BxY1ZfNYRLFJY-0Zr5cmVwdqrABXrmvFg8Rw/4h0/TKkrAVBcTYO3KTscTrJ4dQ/h25/h001.hiXgBi-jZ9J1eR6TB5Rqp5lqHxSvpVmgP73zLzEABH0


Waste Strategy Consultation - NOW OPEN

The Department of the Environment, Tourism, Science and Innovation is pleased to invite
interested persons to participate in either in person workshops or attend online information
sessions on the recently published draft new Queensland Waste Strategy. 
 
The workshops are interactive and attended by representatives from across industry, local
government and retail representatives and provide an opportunity for discussion and
feedback on this new strategic way forward. The workshops focus on the draft new strategy's:

Targets
Priority products and materials and action plans
Strategic focus areas and priorities, and
Waste levy settings 

Toowoomba's in-person workshop is scheduled for the 23rd May.
 
Consultation is open until 26 June 2025 and further information is available on the
Government website at: https://www.qld.gov.au/environment/circular-economy-waste-
reduction/strategy-plans/draft-waste-strategy. Alternatively, the team can be reached through
the OCE.Policy@detsi.qld.gov.au email to enquire about other opportunities.

Ministerial Environmental Roundtable Outcomes

See links that outline the outcomes from the Ministerial Environmental Roundtable, when a
number of groups from around the State met with the new Minister and the Department of
Environment, Tourism, Science and Innovation.

Departmental Workshop day notes 
Ministerial workshop day notes
Departmental presentations slides

The notes should be read in conjunction with the slides.
 
A hot tip - the slides from the Departmental presentation will give the short summary, and the
google doc linked version of the notes has a hyperlinked table of contents at the top - those
notes are very long documents!

https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.v2UrIOJHHKkg0Pk-aGvhy6fY4WXn7ftobuPcF9R7-jQfPmnnpGiJf-3rTdR63QSPmrJl8A5dR_gFkAUYZiW4G-I0HiVp45WzXai5GF-3Fr5pxrkw3__ph5mCBImclku90H_xrxStKO6QQVZXeR4uggABrzlwO8dP1P3KDB1ZEa1S7hhh3n0ozbpNM8mOpkzsY7DZbB_rxLByvZkbQB0PncARBWWl_2VCOd-5fTlOSJK99QmjfhePOq8Ta5v2nafjUrswmBL-foWmv_PejKkS6oxDIfkf-Q7S8k53l5U_eC2VEgJGbKCDAESctt86H90Go8RFhT8HKThWBGiJCeNAKkOeAqMnRgg25GvwKnmwiyFCQ8p_vGMJV9-nKIFfeOBv13YKsb3UhcZyUyNWkEH4ujg6VovaGqjKfCCLsTdDQm3UnO5i3nDuctgil56mPgbDZfNvRD1yslbeiuli4mBuUG0Q-0VStirhY3rW9zqQG9rpmPxf_BarrbJ6QE-Ju_oZ-Fvl7hlvAbHNsp0cuH4AbZJabDtXC7Y2qJP8uuJcX6k/4h0/TKkrAVBcTYO3KTscTrJ4dQ/h26/h001.lel-1WtVBW1s024kHh-t2CPNKVxFoxn1by8R-IOweYE
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.XaF8mXqsA6b2dSPmhsleMc11Mrj4WOaEtKas6o9jK723Bz8YkKEn68q7WINkL4_sUDAPyrbl9oqryurH098hbaGWN6uiOuOYfenSfjslabicouY5AIkJuO4yVG6A-JSh5WC_t59dzufDPNAll11A9uiIKfgqpGWBhXkaFYyLAZKo0qS6oNw3xLILGhlDXsk6ttqM0ZnGymW7C86TJG7Vs8TXYVE1bFL20v2xwS_l-aqoAyy67hjlIuCUMId73GsRanHEkRLFPGWkLa5y-zsgtC3dSWizL3FB87pKqi1nIr7YLYtu47FUyWpqenH3TyH23ikh9ZKPy4U-0PpiqdBlS0NFKnz8rXixwAXydqKNyHQ/4h0/TKkrAVBcTYO3KTscTrJ4dQ/h27/h001.d9fZSxB0tExpFXe6lP8--RnPt0wvtIE-bmVtqtdsWgA
mailto:OCE.Policy@detsi.qld.gov.au
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.yjJN_MEbNx94PLaWzZ6hW451kB1UHFkGz1cupG1HPlL7E9jk-WBFz3c6f4Q1rmtM_g1Sfcg_JEBYvuzaU-bEzVM9KpxeYmy75rkL0QaauQJafV6JULjgibPidVJuoPqkQ-D69895R4ifDwTD3YgASg0i1is825SelNPhmb21o6MPoYmz64lmsE93XVASONUVud0pZVVGRRR7bQBkKpan64R9V6enY8VAGRGevb3s-6wHgointlhOqNPOf_5x7wfmR0ygqScCQaetV0QSsUY6gyDOdXQsq9QwTYfvizmJJSN30V-z7mHorOqqquJzZpJa8cg6nolrZAUXo8XV9PLLmToq0oWbXzzy95AoFFR6loHywfRAASL3BQIneX2gAnF2/4h0/TKkrAVBcTYO3KTscTrJ4dQ/h28/h001.mGhER-SORNhO-DBisHwIEoB4Mgi--R_8-tCmfGFRzFc
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.yjJN_MEbNx94PLaWzZ6hW451kB1UHFkGz1cupG1HPlJBEZsx9nirLeCbA8lUCCdLCTN-C5IOGvXXmeaAbGnsiC-9oaoKaGBuKCnZRacvtv8jw26v8YcJo_C0u_atN4ccq1EQ_xlR3l3l2EZEicXcU0LKtfBKngr-HRkSYNVTJv-9ele9A5J3AEginGBC3HMFjG2gTZqgY2FloyM-1hgVFZvYIXY-cKNiuDWkWPmLvIItsvmVGoV7vhB9Guk7A-azoVRleOvRu6HbbymkRV_hFGtxyd9iPW9ELGqkawFJznmUI2hAPIwX0g-ukEAtofp9mswIfI2UN855Ryu-slSuwybf5Opu11lqHeTZcqH50Mg/4h0/TKkrAVBcTYO3KTscTrJ4dQ/h29/h001.Dr8MSUmTUrRnfElFU3MEBKlw7DHALGWBePexVqBVyeg
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.yjJN_MEbNx94PLaWzZ6hW1GJm7fH52LAiTq9C8yR9M8pvlUiwqscvisuFODb53_Kmqv689WlelTaefJy4RZrz1cHJcWd-ZzcXWZnYYIYsufWzH4ZiFG96nET-fb7xEBE6ee2meOcpLk4NAhrCFL6aTJCKQj8faPxMIsOizrzQGRXnH-c6Mirplx56RI2-xVeqDciekmmUYwrFFw2TufY05ys024OulvTMdOOL0GHf3wq3FYLbN-oNTyC3ycYZHwtVEinN_u0ZiJNKMy8ysH8DnfecdIvnsAshpSnnx8GW1JkQRzdLgqLmrxHb3fd1qaD/4h0/TKkrAVBcTYO3KTscTrJ4dQ/h30/h001.6LQfTYVz5-pHNzCOg_7FSM2RFLtxwFc4WXcF-xobqto


TAKE ACTION - LNP has stripped funding for the
Environmental Defenders Office!

The Crisafulli Government has quietly moved to cut funding for the Environmental
Defenders Office (EDO), a vital community legal centre that has supported over 50,000
people in defending Queensland’s environment.
 
This decision directly contradicts clear commitments made by the LNP during last year’s state
election to continue funding the EDO.
 
We’re calling on you to act now. Please send an urgent message to the
Premier demanding he honour his election promise and restore funding to the EDO.

Email the Premier

GBSAN Landscape Linkages Project

https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.XaF8mXqsA6b2dSPmhsleMUzBOWAT6Q8Uyk7_l7OyFwO5mtD10_Q8sASM9qGRz_Xc_BcntBQhdtlYJJdKUwK7HQnYS_jExo0kZGXbmgi4dSrfop8-TEyEM8chE35HaKTgXkGAdMDwpMcCbDd7yvhn4fXIRMb6AoUhmjhulIdB4JKj8xgEXDkHkzRSbBCPJL2IrCYUHnR6sGIlfx2Li9kcSilfUIEU8bObi3kt-8wNQP-mY_3KnXNh-Eq4pt4ufG6jdnylGFch0cEdZH1wqLms3hECIG5OtZlWXeoaP5yYg6DvxRzjyAbwEyCBJ0SzKTyb5zA7OB6AoXEEfKPbz_I4VkdQ0lFEQPcsWdQOxyHMUZ1miH12IhJSmccinvX5-wXs7ISzMBEKSJnvUgxiH0VawFIAkN5REHwOIENfGOp_pG46YBv8Juk0DPi3W4i-9kCrmWcjfDrwXP0JMIO8Vd3uRQ/4h0/TKkrAVBcTYO3KTscTrJ4dQ/h32/h001.pYg0ZDqkULn3yuJBI8CW9Vnj7TVTFRLE7PWD4i97kuU
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.khRrsdvvDA2HaKlE8lX2dOu_Jv-lehrmg7EUapDZBi44tL0i6jwQArHu-zHTdv1_db7ZGNzyohO7VU76yAs0qIm_NqDzG8r3TELpnzGTr5pvPco-_7E73KXUhFoBz69e3cpZ9iVr5DmsMV2iQ6LfEocYuCyhhQP0YFo3M10QUD3b_HAzkzZvbtiWA1_NK80ywXrgod7L9Ca_ozWH7WRMi1PVGmePJIhdLlNPpJpT2nd9ujGazWdAV1bToIbGPUtNjSFMiuJy99utNTBY5pV3YvWIjPmaqb6k6mBhWo1RLd5O4zjC8sLzLwENWNMG5YJW24Ydpv-9wN_Zw-4iOLkMsLTspdFSuGTyHwkdQJuZfzMwpZ6E7Ocw1pqPP3mO_iCg7DcGWf9mUi0WPFJNADNT4IDWFLN6FvHz2KxjiOQUecFJXdk0NfK2N5yWtCScmLMB57MnufFW56X8nuLEj7v7g-dfsSkWBWW2efZHFt-l3SQfmUbaTUTGnuto1NzVgNJfxaT9LMzcZnXJWcajR-aoROMoI06gjjq7qmU2B6HRfO47zcYz9X0dttT9gGqP9cNfcj5TO-BCr7bVTbzqfm4OpeXvZu7bANMEr--nldGD5MlPrvMH2YhTzEvgwhHTyTSv-diEQs86XZ_hOfDlD52UOuXFb7O3qfpfZSaKRsKNPMSFiFkFI07R6k2tZs52CqI623otymMI6ioDutCe2hhDJwNnjLRUGv674Wgllu0BrFD3nn_4ruUkb7GdSIawIE4TBHREFdo07mCgQ7ESpo0gSQ/4h0/TKkrAVBcTYO3KTscTrJ4dQ/h31/h001.jfd3QdnHDrS20YlsDYUncG2Yrwub7MFRjNQJv5_xWpI


GBSAN Landscape Linkages Project

This important project aims to join up wildlife corridors/stepping stones across the Granite
Belt to assist with survival of our wonderful and unique native fauna and flora. 34 Landholders
have signed up to the project. We are aiming to have 150 landholders involved in the
project within the next 12 months.
 
The vision:

To support Landholders interested in managing their land to protect biodiversity to
engage with one another to create clusters of properties.
Property clusters eventually will link up forming continuous corridors of bush.
This will allow species to migrate across the landscape and avoid the fragmentation
that has led to species decline and extinctions in other regions
The largest biodiversity project ever undertaken on the Granite Belt!

 
For more information, please contact:
Geraldine Hollingsworth: community@gbsan.org.au

We are proud to be your voice for the environment in the Darling Downs!
 
Your donation supports our important work and ensures that we can rise to the challenges
that lay ahead. All donations are now tax deductible.
 
Click on the image to go to our donations page. 
 
Another way to support our work is to consider adding DDEC into your will to leave a legacy
for our environment. 

Donate to DDEC today
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